
 

March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Safety Awareness 
 
Now we have the longer days and better weather approaching, I am mindful that an 
increasing number of students will be choosing to walk or cycle to and from school.  Please 
could you take opportunities to speak to them and reinforce the following messages given at 
school with regards to their safety: 
 

 Take care crossing roads, looking both ways. 

 Do not speak to strangers or get into cars with unknown people. 

 If cycling to school wear a cycle helmet and brightly coloured clothing. 

 Cycle sensibly, following the Highway Code. 

 Do not listen to music / wear headphones which could distract from dangers around 
you. 

 
If you have any concerns regarding your children's safety and welfare to and from school, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss S Diffley 
Assistant Headteacher & Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 


